
Totnes Bowling Club 
Management Committee meeting held at the Clubhouse, Borough Park 

On Saturday 13th August 2022 at 10.00 am 
Minutes 

 
1. Present : – Alan Mitchell, Mike Hannaford, Fred Martin, Lynda Joseph, Tudor Joseph, Hilary 
Saffery, Lydia Stocks, Ruth Hughes, Paul Eames. 
Apologies: - Tom Bowden, Graham Sowerby 
 
2. Bob Perkins Memorial Cup – Saturday 17th September 
A 4’s competition will be held between all members who sign up; consisting of 18 ends, 2 woods 
each and the team with the highest score on the day wins the trophy. There will be a £1 entry per 
person to go to charity. Names will be drawn out of a hat to decide the teams. 
Mike will contact Sam Perkins to discuss the purchase of the trophy and the engraving; also to agree 
who will be making the refreshments, and the family’s involvement on the day; possibly bowling the 
first wood. 
Lydia volunteered to make herself available for the whole day. 
 
3.Charity day 
It was agreed that it was too late to organise a charity day this year. Instead, donations will start to 
be collected at the end of this season, and continue into next year. 
Lynda will go to the Rowcroft shop to discuss whether they have any specific requirements for 
collecting the donations, and how the club will transfer the money to them. 
 
4. Match versus the tennis club – Sunday 25th September 
Velma Smith came up with this suggestion. The committee were in favour of this match. It was 
suggested that members of the tennis club played alongside our own members.  Flat shoes will need 
to be worn, and woods identified that tennis club members may use.  
Mike will contact Velma to discuss details. 
 
5. Security 
A number of lapses of security have occurred recently. The front door has not been locked, when 
nobody has a view of it. Other doors and gates have been left unlocked; and the kitchen door, and 
curtains to the bar have been left open overnight. 
Also fans have been left on overnight, as well as changing room lights. 
An information pack is required for new members to advise them what security procedures are 
required; plus a meeting for new members to reinforce the messages. 
Phil did an etiquette sheet before. This needs updating with details of security requirements. 
 
6. Markers course 
Graham will be running a markers course for next year. 
Refresher courses should be held for all members. 
 
7. Fish and chip night – Friday 14th October 
A fish and chip night will be arranged on the above date, followed by trophy presentations and a 
quiz. It was subsequently agreed that this event will now take place on Friday 30th September. 
 
11. Date of next meeting – to be arranged. 
There being no further business the Chairman closed the meeting. 
 
Chairman        Date 


